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Your Name: Brian Hakkinen 

Kenai Peninsula Borough <webmaster@borough.kenai.ak.us> 
Wednesday, Aprill2, 2017 6:34PM 
BoroughAssembly 
New Public Comment to Assembly Members 

your Email: brianofkasilof@gmail.com 

Subject: assembly members ·in cloud 

Message: 

I urge you to stop assembly members from calling in and voting by telephone. We had a bad experience when 
we tried to form a ng USAD here in Kasilof. Assemblyman Paul Fisher voted against us even though I do not 
think he realized what he was voting on. We need to see our assembly members sitting at the dias or they should 
not be allowed to participate in the meeting. How do we know who is talking to us from the speaker system. For 
all we know it could be a robot. 
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